
From: Chedburgh Parish Clerk <Chedburgh-pc@outlook.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 12:08 PM 

To: elections <elections@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 

 

 
Dear Elections Team 

I have asked the various people involved with the hall being used during 
Election Vote days and everyone thinks the hall is suitable for all. No changes 

needed. 
regards 

 
Frances Betts, Clerk to Chedburgh Parish Council 
 


